
Destigmatizing
Mental Health

MAGRUDER HIGH SCHOOL

A conversation around mental health for
Magruder High School students and parents. 

Make your health always your priority.
Participate in this year's conversation and take steps
towards a better lifestyle!

MAY 19TH, 2022  •  6 P.M.
MAGRUDER HS AUDITORIUM


